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 At its next meeting, AMWG will consider a process for planning 
for the next 20 years of LTEMP.  

February 2018 update: This will be addressed through the 
development of monitoring metrics and by the streamlining 
of GCDAMP guiding documents as described in the LTEMP 
ROD.  
August 2018 update: DOI will be working on this over the 
next year with input from the AMWG with the target to 
complete the process by the end of 2019. This action item 
will remain open until the entire process is completed. 
March 2019 update: Personnel transitions in the program 
office and the government shutdown have impacted progress 
on this item. A more detailed update will be provided at the 
May webinar. This action item will remain open until the 
entire process is completed. 
May 2019 Update: Planning for the next 20 years of LTEMP 
is a high priority for Reclamation, and, now that the Adaptive 
Management Group Chief position has been filled, 
Reclamation intends to make substantive progress on this 
issue this fiscal year (by September 30, 2019).  
August 2019 Update: This action item will move forward as 
directed and informed by the Guidance Memo issued by the 
Secretary’s Designee in August 2019.  
February 2020 Update: Information and experience from the 
2019-2020 Knowledge Assessment and from development of 
the 2021-2023 TWP will inform this action. Additional 
emphasis is on assembling critical elements including program 
staff (e.g. biologist, archeologist, tribal liaison), facilitator, and 
Science Advisor to support this effort. 
May 2020 Update: The draft FY21-23 budget and workplan 
includes funding support to develop and track monitoring 
metrics and and to streamline guidance documents. Beginning 
Oct 20, Reclamation and GCMRC will initiate review of the 
LTEMP FEIS metrics. This work will be a focus for FY21, 
but will likely be ongoing through the FY21-23 TWP.  
August 2020 Update: See above.  
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